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         September 18, 2006 

 

 

Jennifer Jaketic 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

 

Re: One America Committee: FEC Id. No. C00368613, July Quarterly Report 

 

 

Dear Ms. Jaketic, 

 

 This letter is in response to your Request For Additional Information, dated August 18, 2006, on the discrepancies on 

the July Quarterly Report.  The Committee has amended the July Quarterly Report to make the following corrections: 

 

1. The employer/occupation information in Schedule A has been updated to disclose the identification of all the 

contributors. 

2. The employer/occupation has been further clarified for those contributors whose original disclosed information was 

listed as Self Employed/Consultant. 

3. All partnerships have been linked to the appropriate partner/contributor. 

4. The obligation to Names In The News, which was omitted on the original report, has been included on the Schedule D. 

5. The duplicate entry to Covad Communications on Schedule D has been removed. 

6. The missing payment to Adams Hussey & Associates is now listed Schedule B.  The payment will correspond to the 

payment disclosed on Schedule D. 

7. The H1 report has been included. 

8. All expenditures with the purpose code  Consulting Fees/Fundraising  have been clarified to reflect PAC Consulting 

Fees/Fundraising 

9. All expenditures with the purpose code  Direct Mail  and  Printing  have been clarified to reflect PAC Direct Mail 

and PAC Printing. 

10. The two reimbursements in excess of $500 have been itemized and are now reflected on Schedule H4 

11. The equipment reimbursement that was in excess of $500 has been itemized and is now reflected on Schedule H4. 

 

I hope that this information is sufficient for your review.  However, should you desire any additional information 

please contact me at 706-935-8464. 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

 

         Lora Haggard            Comptroller  
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         Sincerely, 

 

         Lora Haggard 

         Comptroller 

         Edwards For President, Inc. 


